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 Melbourne-Tillman Water Control District Special Public Hearing 
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A. CALL TO ORDER 6:17 PM 
 

 Present: Commissioner District 2 Tom Goodson, Commissioner District 3  

 John Tobia, Commissioner District 4 Rob Feltner, and  

 Commissioner District 5 Jason Steele 
 Excused: Commissioner District 1 Rita Pritchett 
 

C. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: Commissioner John Tobia, District 3 
 
 Commissioner Tobia led the assembly in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

D.1. Adoption of a Resolution establishing user fees for FY 2023-2024 for the  

 Melbourne-Tillman Water Control District 
 
 Commissioner Goodson called for a public hearing for adoption of a resolution establishing  
 user fees for Fiscal Year 2023-2024 for the Melbourne-Tillman Water Control District. 
 

 There being no comments heard, the Board in special session conducted the public hearing  
 and approved establishing the proposed user fees for the Melbourne-Tillman Water Control  
 District for FY 2023-2024 as follows: 
 

 (1)  Residential remains at $25.00 per lot, acre or portion thereof 
 (2)  Agriculture remains at $8.50 per lot, acre or portion thereof 
 (3)  Commercial from $50.18 per lot, acre or portion thereof to $52.50; 
 

 and authorized the Chair to sign the resolution at the second public hearing scheduled for  
 August 22, 2023. 
 

 Result: APPROVED 

 Mover: John Tobia 

 Seconder: Rob Feltner 

 Ayes: Goodson, Tobia, Feltner, and Steele 

 Excused: Pritchett 
 

 

 Upon consensus of the Board, the meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m. 

 

 ATTEST: 
 

  

 _________________________      _________________________________ 
 RACHEL M. SADOFF, CLERK   RITA PRITCHETT, CHAIR 
    BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
                               BREVARD COUNTY, FLORIDA 
 

           

        Approved by the Board on October 5, 2023.  
 

  
 


